~~~~Administrative Bulletin~~~~~

Bulletin #2 

(2010-06-11)                
SYNREVOICE SYSTEM
The Synrevoice system is meant to enhance communications among staff, within school communities and within the school district.  It is not meant to replace other forms of communication such as newsletters, websites, electronic signs, email, or other direct forms of communication commonly used by schools.
The following guidelines are recommended to maximize the effectiveness of the Synrevoice system:

1.
Message recipients are more attentive when they hear or can identify the voice of the person delivering the message.  Avoid the use of the automated voice.
2.
Always listen to the message before sending it.

3.
All messages must be approved by the school or district administration.
4.
To ensure security, system access will be for administrators or clerical staff only.  

5.
Messages should be kept as short as possible.  The ideal length would be approximately 30 seconds.  Longer messages may be necessary in cases of emergency. 

6.
Principals will be copied any district messages before the messages are sent.  Exceptions may occur during emergencies, when Principals will be included as recipients of the emergency message.
7.
At the beginning of each school year, staff and the school community should be informed of the Synrevoice system and its intended uses.  
8.
Prudent use of the system is important.  System overuse will reduce its effectiveness.
9. Messages should be scheduled prior to the time to be sent.  Recipient lists should be reviewed prior to sending the message.  

10.
Use of the system for commercial advertising is prohibited.  

*        *         *        *

